

February 2, 1978

Mr. Bill Nittler 603 W. First McCook, NE 69001

Dear Sir:

Thanks for your KRDZ Reception Report and letter dated January 30, 1978. This letter verifies your reception per your program content notations contained in your report.

KRDZ recieved it's FCC Construction Permit on 11-23-77. We began regular programming on January 17, 1978. We operate during daytime hours with 1,000 watts using a quarter wave vertical antenna that is located two miles east of Wray, Colorado, on U.S. Highway 34.

Thanks for your interest in our station, and for your welcomed reception report.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Zellmer President & Manager

abbert D. Zalmer

